
09DEC 2018 

TO: COMO Wally Smith, DCO 
FROM: COMO Vic Connell, ASC SF 
RE: ASC-SF DEC District B&S Report 

Sector SF has requested that the Auxiliary provide VSCs at Mavericks 
surfing competition again this year. The event is held off the San Mateo 
coast and is expected to draw many recreational vessels since on shore 
viewing of the event is limited.  The event is typically scheduled on short 
notice sometime between 01NOV and 31MAR.  DSO-VE has contacted 
local VEs in the area to plan support for this international event. 

Sector SF has requested that the Auxiliary provide support to a planned 
public event commissioning of a new Coast Guard Cutter in February on 
CGI.  DIV 12 has been tasked by COS with providing volunteers for this 
event.  More specifics will be coming soon. 


